
RELEASE BULLETIN

Release of the new Vandal Resistant Stations

To : All Zenitel Offices & Partners	 07 September 2023

Zenitel is pleased to announce the release of two new vandal resistant / correctional facility stations 
VR3G-1 & VR3G-1P.  

New Models and Availability

Item Number Item Name Description Availability

1008021010 VR3G-1 Vandal resistant 3 gang 1 button station
7th of September 
2023

1008021015 VR3G-1P Vandal resistant 3 gang 1 button (piezo) station
7th of September 
2023

Your Feedback 

If you have any questions related to this bulletin, please contact your local Zenitel sales representative. 
We look forward to further developing our cooperation in 2023 and are grateful for your continued 
business and support. 
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